

Leona Hackenburg 
720-981- 0037
leona.hackenburg@cecstudents.org 
10453 Lakeview circle 
Silverthorne, CO 80498
April 11, 2022 
Olivia Tompkins 
Candidate for President
The Red Ant Party 
10235 Parkglenn Way
Parker, CO 80138
Dear Olivia Tompkins:
I believe that the United States needs to increase its diplomatic relationship with North Korea. I think that you would be the best person to do this because you are very skilled at convincing others to go with you.
If the United States increases its diplomatic relationship with North Korea, the United States would be able to help the North Korean people. This is important because the people in North Korea have no freedom in anything they do and thousands of them are suffering from malnutrition because North Korea is so isolated. 
In conclusion, The United States would be benefitting the people of North Korea and the United States would have another ally in combat and is significant that we do this with North Korea because they have nuclear weapons. Increasing the United States  diplomatic relationship with North Korea would benefit both countries. I highy suggesest that you consider this letter during our campaign.
Sincerely,
Leona Hackenburg
Campaign Manager
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